
Skene Manor Lawn Sale
Skene Manor will be having a lawn sale Labor Day weekend.

 It will be held Friday, September 2nd and Saturday, September 3rd from 8am-2pm. 
We will have lots of great stuff but please no early birds!

Donations for our lawn sale are welcome (no large appliances) and may be brought to the 
Skene Manor after Aug. 27th. If you’d like more info please call 499-1906. 

Do you have a green thumb? Skene Manor is looking to hear from anyone 
interested. We are looking for creative “green thumbers” to develop a 
thoughtful, unified strategy to maximize the gardens and grounds of the 
manor. The club would bring together gardeners of all levels of expertise to 
share the passion of gardening. Skene Manor will make available space for 
club meetings. Please call Kristen Miner at 499-5361.

TICKETS ARE NOW AVAILABLE
 for our yearly drive to help defray the high cost of 
Skene Manor’s heating bill for the coming winter. 
ONLY 300 TICKETS WILL BE SOLD. They are 
available at Skene Manor or from anyone actively 
working/volunteering at Skene Manor.

1st prize is $1000.00
2nd prize is $500.00

WINNERS of our AUGUST 1ST RAFFLE are:
1st prize-Lac du Sacrament cruise - 

Rosalie LaBier of Montgomery Center, VT
2nd prize-Dinner for two at Skene Manor-

   Judi Daigle of Granville, NY
3rd prize-Lunch for two at Skene Manor-

Denise Lindgren of Whitehall, NY

Special Monthly Dinners
The theme for the Wednesday, August 24th is ITALIAN! It is one of the most popular dinners.

 ` If you are planning on attending, please place your reservation in early! 
Next month’s dinner will be on Wednesday, September 28th. 

The theme will be GERMAN/EAST GERMAN.
We hope you will join us. Please call 499-1906,747-3735 or 499-2053

Skene Manor is always looking for volunteers.
If you have an extra couple of hours and would 
like to help out with any of the events listed 
above or the gift shop or becoming a docent 
(tour guide) we would love to have you join us. 
There are other positions available too. Please 
call 499-1906 or 499-2053. Thank you.

Potter’s Purse
You can participate in Skene Manor’s year round 

fundraiser. Tickets are $5. 
Winners are picked at the regular monthly 

membership meetings, held the first Monday of each 
month. Tickets may be purchased at Skene Manor or

you can send your request to 
Skene Manor, 8 Potter’s Terrace

Whitehall, NY 12887

Skene Manor is open for lunch and free tours every Friday, Saturday and Sunday each week.
Group lunches and special parties can be scheduled during weekdays by calling 499-1906 or 747-3735.

Skene Manor is on the National Registry for Historic Buildings and a non-profit organization.
All donations are tax deductible.
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IN MEMORIAM
Skene Manor recently lost a very good friend, EDWARD H. SCOTT. He will be dearly missed by everyone.

Ed called Skene Manor Whitehall’s “JEWEL”. In Ed’s memory we will continue to restore Whitehall’s “JEWEL”. 
Everyone at Skene Manor sends their deepest condolences to his family.


